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Membership Survey 
  

Thanks so much to the membership (37%) who provided opinions through the 

membership survey.  The thoughtful comments were especially important for us to 

review. We were pleased that many of the suggestions have been implemented or 

are under consideration.  However, due to the topics and number of questions and 

comments, the board will continue to review the data.  The information will come 

before the membership very soon. 

 

 

Volunteers Needed 
 

Silent Auction:  As of today, we do not have a committee chair or enough 

volunteers for a silent auction, tentatively planned for late October (IQM has 

several dates available). If we do not have enough volunteers by the end of May, 

the Board will strongly consider re-visiting a silent auction in 2023. If you want 

more information or are interested in volunteering, please contact Connie Soucie. 

  

50th Anniversary Celebration – 2023:  Volunteers are needed for the 

50th celebration in 2023.  Our goal is to start planning now.  This is an opportunity 

to use your creativity in building a fun event for all.  If interested contact Lisa 

Burham. 

 

https://mailchi.mp/a6f1c6bef9c1/9-8-21-announcements-6082237?e=%5bUNIQID%5d


 

May Speaker - Susan Cleveland 
 

Susan Cleveland was a 

wonderful speaker at our May 

meeting.  Such great energy, 

humor, common sense, and 

innovation were evident in her 

work.  Ninety-Nine (99) people 

attended the Monday night 

program, and thirty-two (32) 

people attended her half-day 

workshop on May 10th at the 

International Quilt Museum.   

  

 

June 13, 2022 – Mark your calendars for member 

appreciation night 
 

June is our opportunity to celebrate the Lincoln Quilters Guild members. The 

venue and time will change for this meeting so mark your calendars: 

  

International Quilt Museum 

Time:  Museum opens at 5:30 p.m. and closes at 8 p.m. 

Business meeting - 6 p.m. 

Speaker - 6:15 p.m. 

Opportunity to visit the galleries until 8 p.m. 

 

Pippa White, One’s Company, will be our speaker with a title of “Women’s 



 

Work”.  This short one-act play will include stories about a quilter and woman’s 

work, past to present. The play will take us back in time when woman's work 

meant domestic work. Of course, even when most women were at home, they 

were doing so much more than just "keeping house." 

 

Please be sure to join us for a fun evening of celebration. 

 

More Information 
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Instagram 

 

 

 

Website 
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